
Newsletter—Week Ending 4th October 2024 

                     

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

18th October– PFA Halloween Disco 

21st-25th October– Parents evening consultations 

25th October– End of Term 1 

4th November– INSET DAY-No Pupils in school 

5th November– Term 2 Starts Pupils back to school 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s team of the 

week are: 

P16: Alex S, Charlotte, George 

KS4: William T, Riley T-S, Maisie,        
Avon Class 

KS3: Olly A, Mia, Summer, Alfie,           
Elm Class 

Primary: Teddy, Aden R, Kingsley,   
Cheyenne, Danny, Jaxon 

      WELL DONE!  

OFFICE FORMS 

Please return all 
office forms as 
soon as possible: 
 
• Data Sheets 
• Parental Consents 
• ICT agreements 
• Dietary Forms 
• P16 Travel Training 

consents (if you have 
received a letter) 

NHS SWIMMING GUIDANCE 

The NHS guidance around isolation after 
sickness and diarrhoea for swimming has 
been reduced from 2weeks to 48hours. 
This means that, as children are unable to 
return to school until 48hours after the last 
bout if your child is in school there is no 
further isolation for 
swimming 
sessions, they can 
attend the next 
swimming session.  

WARM CLOTHING 

Please send your child 
in with warm waterproof 
coats, hats and gloves 
now the cold and rainy 
weather is upon us. 

HALLOWEEN DISCO  
 
Letters have now gone home for the 
Halloween Disco. The disco will be Friday 
18th October 6:30 - 8:30pm. Please 
return the slip along with the money if you 
wish to come. Please 
let us know if you 
require a new letter 
and we can provide 
this. We hope to see 
lots of you there! 



RAVENSWOOD PFA 

Ravenswood School PFA are always looking for help to support at our events. 

If you could spare a small amount of time helping with: 

• Running a stall. 

• Selling raffle tickets. 

• Making tea or coffee at different events. 

• Many more other back stage jobs. 

Please contact: familysupport@ravenswoodonline.org.uk  






